
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

  
  
  
  
 
 
 
  
   
  
   
  

 
  

Time to Say Goodbye and Thank You 
 

  Well, that’s the year done and I don’t know where the time has gone! Firstly, thank 

you to all the parents, grandparents, siblings, auntie, uncles, cousins - and anyone else 

I’ve missed – for all your support this year. Secondly, thank you to all the staff for their 

hard work and care this year. Without this 2-pronged attack the children would not 

have progressed as well or as had so much fun. Next, I’d like to thank all the volunteers 

on the PTFA; it has been fantastic to see the PTFA grow so much this year and the money 

you have raised will make a big difference to the provision we can provide the children. 

Now, I’d like to say thank you and wish good luck to Mrs Golding, Miss Stone and Miss 

Rice who are embarking on new adventures and challenges this summer. Finally, and 

most importantly, I’d like to wish Year 6 good luck for their future. This year they have 

grown in maturity, confidence and resilience and are now ready to take their next step 

on their journey. I know you will all succeed and please come back to let us know about 

all these successes! Have a great summer and we’ll see you all on 5th September.         

School Uniform Donation 
 

Thank you for everyone who has 

donated school uniform. We have 

been amazed by your generosity and 

it will all go to a good home. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for September 
 

Tuesday 5th September Children return to school  8:40am   

Tuesday 12th September Meet the Teacher    6:00pm – 7:00pm 

Monday 18th September English Workshops   6:00pm – 7:00pm 

 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

 

Week commencing Monday 4th September: Week 2 

 

The children have already picked their options for this 

week and we will send on the cost for the half-term once 

we return. 
 

 

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
 

NEWSLETTER     21st July 
 

Our Christian Value this half term:   HONESTY 
“Our Whoever walks in integrity will be delivered, but he who is crooked in 

 his ways will suddenly fall. Proverbs 28:18   

PTFA 
Thank you to all the volunteers for organising the ice cream 

sales this half term. It has been a fantastic way to end the week. 

 

Messy Church will run during the holidays on 

Sunday 13th August at 9.30 – 10.30 am 

St. Michael’s Church Hall,  Church Lane, Aughton 

 

If you haven’t been before, come along and see what we do. Music, Bible stories, crafts, 

puzzles, drinks and snacks. A fun craft-based time for young families and all children (up to 

Y6).      SUMMER FUN in August at Messy Church!  
 


